
CARJACKING 
Miami, Florida 

November 26, 2024 

2019 Ford Mustang 

REWARD 
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $2,500 for information leading to the arrest and conviction of the unknown suspect(s) responsible for this 
carjacking. 

DETAILS 
The Federal Bureau of Investigation's Miami Field Office is seeking information on a carjacking that took place on November 26, 2024, near SW North River 
Drive in Miami, Florida. The carjacked vehicle, which has since been recovered, is described as a white 2019 Ford Mustang with a black convertible top. Law 
enforcement is looking for an individual who may fit the following description: Black male, approximately 20 to 30 years old, 5’8” to 5’11”, with short hair.  Anyone 
who observed an individual driving, operating, or in the vicinity of a Mustang fitting this description in Pahokee, Florida, between November 26 and 28, 2024, are 
asked to contact the FBI. 
 
 

If you have any information concerning this case, please contact the FBI's Miami Field Office at (754) 703-2000. You may also contact your local FBI 
office, the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov. 

Field Office: Miami 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/miami
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